
The Swallows Head & Neck Cancer Support Group 
The Michael Stenhouse Centre 

68-70 Waterloo Road 
South Shore 

Blackpool, FY4 1AB 
Tel: 01253 428 940 

 
 

Gillian Aitken 
Head of Communications 
Action Radiotherapy (secretariat to the APPGRT) 
 
 
Re: APPGRT manifesto (for Radiotherapy Improving cancer survival with a modern world class 
radiotherapy service) 
 
 
Dear Gillian, 
 
We would like to formally state the Swallows Head & Neck Cancer Charity is fully behind the APPGRT 
manifesto. 
 
It is so important that everyone strives to improve Radiotherapy service and with the ultimate outcome of 
Improving cancer survival with a modern world class radiotherapy service. 
 
Tomorrows patients need us all to get behind this campaign. 
 
If we can do anything to help bring the patients voice to this campaign, then please do not hesitate to 
contact myself. 
 
Good luck and all of us at the Swallows will be following your work. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Curtis 
World H&N Cancer Ambassador/Chairman 
Honorary Senior Lecturer within the School of Health Sciences (UClan) 
Email: chris@theswallows.org.uk 
Mobile: +44 7779 169 833 
 
Information 
Tel: +44 1253 428 940 (Office) 
Tel: +44 7504 725 059 (24/7 Patient & Carers Support Line) 
Email: info@theswallows.org.uk 
Website: www.theswallows.org.uk 
 
 
 
 


